Bangor Central Newsletter

Welcome Back - August 2020

Greetings Junior Bobcats,

Welcome to the 2020-2021 School-year at Bangor Central Elementary! There is no doubt that this year is going to be challenging for our students, families, and staff. Please know that we are here to help and assist all of you as we transition to remote learning. By working together, we will provide high quality education and great opportunities so they can be successful academically, behaviorally, socially, and emotionally. We truly are ALL In This Together and we will get through this together! #bobcatnation



Sincerely,

Mrs. Vrable, Principal

vrablem@bangorschools.org

989-684-8891 ext. 4202



Bangor Central Elementary

To have access to other important and up-to-date info, please like our district and school Facebook pages. Be sure to also download the Bangor Township Schools App and allow push notifications.

208 State Park Drive, Bay City, ...



vrablem@bangorschools.org



789.684.8891



bangorschools.org/o/ces

School Hours of Instruction and Office Hours

Our School Day (Hours of Instruction) is 8:15am - 3:10pm!!! Our Office Hours 7:45am - 3:15pm



Elementary Student/Family Handbook

Our Student/Family Handbook has gone virtual! Please visit our school's webpage to access the handbook under the documents section or visit the following link @ https://bit.ly/3ad71Y6 to read the handbook that contains board approved policies and guidelines. Once inside the document, you will need to provide your online signature by clicking the 'sign here' link on page 4.

Picture Day - Thursday, September 17

WHEN

Thursday, Sep. 17th, 8am-6pm

WHFRF

Bangor Central Elementary - Gym

MORE INFORMATION

We will still be holding school-wide picture. Families will have a scheduled time-frame to bring their child for their annual school photo. More information will be shared with you in the upcoming weeks. Picture re-take day is scheduled for Monday, October 26.

We are a P2 School

Our mission is to empower America's youth to build positive relations and become their best selves. That certainly poses a challenge while learning remotely, however we will continue to educate our students on the importance of building and maintaining relationship even through a pandemic by having our weekly Monday Morning Rallies to share the weekly character, along with a few links throughout the week. They have also created family resources, so look for more information coming soon. Feel free to visit The Positivity Project's website for more information @ https://posproject.org/.

